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Ref 20221/1925/P - 2 Rona Road

To Camden Planning,

T strongly object to this application.

The erection of a far higher wall and additional storeys will throw a permanent shadow and markedly
reduce the amount of natural light in both my flat and the (shared) garden, so the extension is completely

antisocial and unhealthy.

My co flat dwellers would like to know if the existing elevation boundary wall is actually a shared boundary
wall?

I am also aware that the application omits inclusion of an existing Tree - which surely breaches the
conservation rulings covering this area which Camden prides itself.

The fact that if this planning application is allowed we will be totally engulfed and have no privacy as well
as a huge lack of light!

Regards

Diane Goodkind
Flat 2, 110 Mansfield Rd NW3 2IB












